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Declaration letter 
 
Date: 2025-02-07 
 
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
We, Yeasound (Xiamen) Hearing Technology Co., Ltd, hereby declare that we have a 
product named as Hearing Aids (Model: RIC810 Pro, RIC800, RIC800 Pro, RIC810; 
FCC ID: 2BFVL-RIC800), which has left ear receiver and right ear receiver. We 
would like to declare that the product has two units which are electrically identical.  
 
We confirm that all information above is true, and we’ll be responsible for all the 
consequences. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

Signature:  
 
 
Alina Zeng 
QMS & Compliance Manager 
 


